
Community, Faculty, and Staff of Ten Brock Academy/Franklinville Central 
School: 
 
It has come to my attention that some of you may have received 
misinformation regarding Proposition II, the proposed micro cell 
collocation.   I would like to share factual information with you in the event 
that you were unable to attend the public hearing that took place on Tuesday, 
May 12, 2015.  At that meeting, experts in the field presented the 
information and results of an emission audit that I have included with this 
message.  Please read the report in its entirety and if you have questions, do 
not hesitate to contact me, or stop by to talk.   I would be happy to help 
alleviate your concerns and/or answer your questions.    
 
With respect, Michelle A. Spasiano, Superintendent 
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